
The University of Georgia in Athens/Spelman Feeder Program 

Instructions 

1.) The Feeder Program is NOT applicable for Law, Business or 

Medical school. 

2.) Internal Spelman Application Deadline Date: The third Friday of 

October, by 4:00 p.m. (EST) 

3.) Application must be submitted to: Dean Neely at 

dneely@spelman.edu 

4.) Application and ALL supporting documentation must be 

submitted as a PDF. 

5.) Application and all supporting documentation must be submitted 

as an attachment. 

6.) Email subject line for applications must be entitled (all 

capitalized): UGA/SPELMAN FEEDER PROGRAM APPLICATION 

FOR: INSERT NAME HERE 

7.) The signature on the application must be an authentic signature, 

not an electronic signature. 

8.) It is recommended that the application is typed and not 

handwritten. 

Frequently Asked Questions: 
1.) Is there a minimum cumulative grade point average to be 

considered for the UGA/Spelman Feeder Program? 

No. 

2.) When will I know if I’ve been nominated for the UGA/Spelman 

Feeder Program? 

Nominated students are notified by the third week of November. 
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3.) How many students will be nominated for the feeder program? 

It depends on the candidate pool. 

4.) Does the feeder application require letters of recommendation? 

No. 

5.) If I am experiencing technical difficulties or if the file size is too 

large to send via email, may I submit the application personally to 

Dean Neely? 

No. 

6.) Who do I follow up with regarding questions about the feeder 

program? 

Dean Neely at dneely@spelman.edu or (404) 270-5701. 

7.) If I am planning to defer, do I still qualify for the feeder program? 

No.  

 

Disclaimers: 

1.) The UGA/Spelman Feeder Program is a completely unrelated 

process from the UGA graduate school application process. 

This means a student can be fully admitted to UGA however, 

not be nominated for the feeder program. 

2.) If you are granted admission into a UGA graduate school 

program, but not a feeder program nominee, you may 

inquire about other mediums of funding at grecruit@uga.edu 

3.) The UGA/Spelman Feeder Program is a completely separate 

process from the UGA Future Scholars Visitation Program.  

4.) Applications submitted via DropBox, GoogleDocs, as a 

Microsoft Word File Folder or any alternative format other 

than an attached PDF to dneely@spelman.edu, will NOT be 

considered.  
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